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Dear Students, Parents, and Teachers,
As we enter the Thanksgiving season, it's a time to re�ect on 
gratitude and the many blessings that surround us. I feel 
incredibly grateful. I encourage each of you to think about 
what you're thankful for.
First and foremost, I am truly grateful for our team of teachers 
and sta�. The dedication, hard work, and energy they bring to 
our school continues to establish an environment where 
excellence truly �ourishes.
I want to express my heartfelt appreciation to all of our students. Watching your growth and enthusiasm is a 
constant source of inspiration, your presence brings joy to our hallways. The smiles on your faces as you step 
o� the school bus every morning brighten up my day.
Last, but certainly not least, I want to express gratitude to all the parents for your support. Your commitment 
to your child’s education and the community of our school strengthens the foundation of success that we 
strive to build.
As we come together with loved ones to celebrate Thanksgiving, let’s carry the spirit of gratitude in our 
hearts. Wishing each and every one of you a blessed Thanksgiving celebration.

This month, we explore the topics of con�ict and the practice of forgiveness, a powerful healing solution to 
alleviate pain we’ve experienced. Con�icts are inevitable. We stress the importance of resolving them 
through open communication and empathy. Alongside navigating relationships, we also acknowledge how 
being hurt can profoundly a�ect us and how forgiveness has the power to transform. We aim to create an 
environment where students learn to handle con�icts with resilience, fostering a culture of understanding, 
healing and ultimately forgiveness within our EPA community.

The Chen family donated an art studio to us. 
A Million thanks for their generous donation! 

Students had an Equestrian 
Therapy Field Trip. 
They had a blast! 

Congratulations to Yunus Anginer, our Teacher of the Month! Since joining EPA 
in 2022, he's a�ectionately been called “Papa, “ a testament to his warmth and 
mentorship. Yunus brings history to life with contagious passion, creating an 
immersive learning experience. We're thrilled to announce the publication of 
his book, "Crossroads of History: Turkiye's Modern Journey." Join us for a sign-
ing event on 12/4 in the library to get your signed copy. Let's celebrate his 
dedication to education and his literary achievement!

We are thrilled to unveil our new EPA Mascot soon and we're considering naming it the Royals! 
If you have insight into the signi�cance behind this name, come by my o�ce to claim your surprise reward.

Mr. George S. Anthony delivereda Con�ict /Solution 
workshop. He is an accomplished educator and 
con�ict resolution specialist.

Mayor Francis visited Elite Prep Academy and 
spent a wonderful afternoon with us on 11/2/23.

Conflict, Solution, Hurt & Forgiveness

The Thanksgiving feast was 
terrific on 11/16.  
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